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   he Brazilian Patent Office has now started public hearing 
proceedings regarding the second block of consultations 
on the new “Guidelines for the Examination of 

Patent Applications”. 

The notice published at the Patent Office's website may be 
found here. If you wish us to provide you with a full English 
language of the resolution please contact us.

Interested parties have until May 15, 2015 to send their 
suggestions, which should be addressed electronically to the 
email saesp@inpi.gov.br, by fax to (+ 55 21) 3037-3638 or 
presented directly to one of INPI reception desks.

After the above deadline, the Patent Office will present the 
comments received from the public and the final text of the 
guidelines. 

For more detailed information on this matter, please contact us 
via e-mail through mail@kasznarleonardos.com.

http://www.inpi.gov.br/portal/artigo/comeca_consulta_publica_sobre_diretrizes_de_exame_de_patentes_bloco_ii
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